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The Chief Executive received on 11 May 2016 the report
submitted by the Commission of Inquiry into Excess Lead Found in
Drinking Water. I attach the report in redacted form as published by the
Government today for your reference. Together with relevant Government
officials, I will hold a press conference this afternoon regarding the report.

At the special House Committee meetings on 1 September and
8 October 2015, I and relevant officials briefed Members on the latest
situation of the lead in drinking water incidents. In the light of the
publication of the report, we stand ready to attend another House Committee
meeting and brief Members on our follow-up actions and other related issues
before the prorogation of the fifth Legislative Council.

You may wish to invite the Secretary General of the Legislative

Council Secretariat to follow up with the Director of Administration on the
arrangement of the special House Committee meeting.

Yours sincerely,

( Mrs Carrie Lam )
Chief Secretary for Administration



c.c. Secretary for Development
Secretary for Transport and Housing
Secretary for Food and Health
Director of Administration





